


	




September 1, 2018

Dear Friend and Supporter of St. Bernard,
	I hope this letter finds you well. As you know, I have been the principal at St. Bernard of Clairvaux Catholic School for the past four years. This school is a vibrant Catholic community that puts children first in all decisions. In my time as principal I have learned many lessons on how to educate children and provide them with a solid foundation in faith, academics, and social interactions. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am reaching out to our community to see if you would lend support to our upcoming ST. BERNARD COMMUNITY CLASSIC GOLF TOURNAMENT. If you are a golfer I would love for you to put a team together and join us on November 2nd at Keeton Park Golf Course in Dallas. If you are not a golfer, but feel you could support our golf tournament with a financial donation that would be outstanding as well.
My goal at St. Bernard is to help support and grow an academic and faith filled educational program through enhancements in our current curricular resources and materials. We are in need of between $20,000 - $25,000 to purchase materials in mathematics, science, and writing. These resources, in the form of newer textbooks, on-line resources, and enrichment materials will help our school better reach our goals and enhance our current offerings, which in turn will give our students an opportunity to learn and grow in all areas of school life.  With the support of generous people like yourself we can accomplish this and much more.	
	On behalf of the entire St. Bernard Community I thank you in advance for your kind generosity and continued support. 

God Bless,

Michael Davies
Principal				
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